
WHAT NEXT? 

 

We are most grateful to Revd. Canon Tim Hatwell for enabling us to get used to working with Ightham 

as a Benefice. However, come August, both parishes will be in search of a new Rector, whose time 

will be shared between the two parishes.  

To help with this, the benefice will be writing a parish profile for possible candidates to peruse and 

see if they feel called to lead us. To this end the profile will include information about us now, our 

hopes for the future and what we are looking for in a new Rector. 

We would very much appreciate your thoughts on: 

• What you hope for from St Georges in the future for our Church and our community 

• What qualities we should look for in a new Rector 

• What priorities the new Rector should focus on 

• The CofE decision to bless Same Sex Marriages in Church  

Please record your ideas here below and overleaf and either hand it in at a Church Service or Coffee 

Morning or email it to info@wrothamchurch.org by Sunday 21st April 2024 

 

What we hope for from St Georges in the future for our Church and our community 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

What qualities we should look for in a new Rector 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

What priorities the new Rector should focus on 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Your views on the blessing of same sex marriage in church 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Any Other Comments 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Thank you for helping us.  Please approach any member of the PCC if you have any 

questions. 


